# St Peter's Belonging, Believing, Building a Future

# Glorious Evening at Oxford Town Hall



What an amazing opportunity for twenty of St Peter's children to performe at Oxford Town Hall in The Big Christmas Sing. Each school attending sang a different Christmas song with St Peter's children singing 'Merry Christmas Everyone'. All of the children performed beautifully and joined with all the other schools singing Christmas carols. It was a wonderful, joyous evening enjoyed by all who attended!

# Lest we Forget



The whole school gathered at the war memorial to remember all the servicemen and women who were killed or injured in the First and Second World Wars, and those who have been killed or injured in more recent wars and conflicts. Everyone was silent for two minutes and then listened to the last post before singing 'Peace, perfect peace'



## Bikeability





Some of the Year 6s had the opportunity to develop their cycling skills and confidence by taking part in 'Bikeability'. Over the course of two days the children learnt to ride their bikes safely on single-lane roads and simple junctions. We really hope that our children understand the benefits of cycling to them and the environment and will continue to practise their new skills.





SCHOOL ADMISSIONS - SEPTEMBER 2023 If you have a child born between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019, please log on to www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/admissions where you will find the procedure for starting school. The deadline for applications is 15th January 2023.

### December 2022

# Dates for your Diary

#### **Tuesday 6 December**

9.15am Cygnus and Tucana afternoon **Nativity Performance** 

#### Wednesday 7 December

1.45pm and 6.00pm

Cygnus and Tucana afternoon and evening Nativity Performances

#### **Thursday 8 December**

Save the Children Christmas Jumper

#### Friday 9 December

1.30pm Christingle making

#### Sunday 12 December

3:30pm Christingle Service at St Peter's Church, Filkins

#### Week beginning the 13 December

Last week of After-School Clubs

#### Wednesday 14 December

Whole School Trip to the Pantomime

#### Monday 19 December

Whole School Christmas Dinner at The Plough

#### Monday 19 December

6pm Phoenix and Pegasus Christmas Carols Evening Performance

#### Tuesday 20 December

1.15pm and 1.30 pm End of Term

#### **Thursday 5 January**

Term 3 begins

#### **Monday 9 January**

After-School Clubs, Lunch-Time Clubs and Music Lessons resume

#### **Tuesday 10 January**

Pegasus begin weekly swimming lessons





# Thank you for all your donations

A Spectacular Spotacular

St Peter's once again supported the **Christmas Shoebox Appeal coordinated** by Teams4u.

We are very proud to have collected more than seventy shoeboxes this year which were safely delivered to the Witney Methodist Church.

We all know that these will all be very gratefully received by children less fortunate than us this Christmas.





St Peter's children wore something spotty and raised £153.20 for Children in Need this year!

# STEAM®

Museum of the Great Western Railway

Tucana class had a wonderful trip to the STEAM Museum where they learnt all about the important job of Isambard Kingdom Brunel and the Stephenson brothers. They learnt about the jobs involved in making trains and train tracks, why trains were needed when people didn't have cars, and how steam trains work. They also got to dress up, climb into carriages, drive an old train and learnt how to signal trains using old machines. A brilliant day out was had by all!









